-------- Original Message --------

Subject: 1325 & 1335 Draycott Road

Date: Mon, 16 Dec 2013 09:14:58 -0800

From: Wendy Qureshi <wendyqureshi@shaw.ca>

To: ewilhelm@dnv.org

CC: fonvca@fonvca.org

Dear Erik,

I am looking at the package sent to me by the DNV regarding the Preliminary Development Application -
1325-1335 Draycott Road.

Page 3 of your mailout is a map of the area. 1385 Draycott Road is represented as "green space." Our
building is LEFT OUT.

Guess what! Brookwood North Condominiums is situated here and there are 64 units and many of my
friends who live are here are very concerned about access to our building, especially during
construction.

We are also concerned about the huge healthy hedge that separates us from Irly Bird and eases noise
and affords us privacy. The residents of the area will be fighting to retain this hedge.

| would appreciate a reply as to why our building is omitted from this map.

Wendy Qureshi
Owner, #302

1385 Draycott Road
604-980-1885



